
 

 

April 13 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
  
Thank you to all members of our DBS Wakra community for their ongoing support during the holy month 
of Ramadan in terms of adjusting to the new timings. Parents are, as always, doing a wonderful job of 
ensuring that their children not only arrive on time at 08.30 but also are collected promptly in the 
afternoon. This is very much appreciated and allows teachers to make sure that there is no lost learning 
during this important period. 
 
Parents are reminded that we have a half-term break coming up which will coincide with Eid-Al-Fitr. The 
last day in school for students will be Thursday April 20 and students will return to school on Sunday April 
30, with normal timings (07.00 – 13.30) resuming. Our calendar for the remainder of this academic year 
can be found here. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
 

https://www.dohabritishschool.com/wakra/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Parent-School-Calendar-2022-23.pdf
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